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12th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are planning to take the children on a walk around the centre of Petworth 

as part of our current topic, Petworth’s Got Talent.  

We are planning our walk for Friday 22nd September; we will be setting off 

from school after registration at 9.15am and returning around 11:30.  The 

children will need to have coats and sensible walking shoes.  This walk will be 

covered by the local visits form that you have already signed.   

We would be very grateful if you could come along and support the children on 

the trip. Please let me know if you are available and would like to join us! 

 

Thank you for your help. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Rawlings 

Rowan Class Teacher 

 


